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UDD KNOWLEDGE PARTNERS & INSTITUTIONS

CSE

(Centre for 
Science and 
Environment)

GIZ

(Duetsche
Gesellschaft fur 
Internationale
Zusammenarbeit

ITC LTD.

AIILSG

(All India 
Institute of Local 
Self 
Government)

RCUES

TERI

(The Energy 
Resources 
Institute) 

JANAAGRAHA



UDD KNOWLEDGE PARTNERS & INSTITUTIONS

CSE GIZ ITC LTD. AIILSG RCUES TERI JANAAGRAHA

PERIOD: 7th Sep 
2022- 6th Sep 
2025
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: CSE 
s/w SBM
ROLES: City wide 
inclusive water 
and sanitation 
planning & 
training

PERIOD: 4th Jan 
2022 - 31st Dec 
22023
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: GIZ 
s/w UDD
ROLES: 
*Demonstration 
project for MRFs
*Non-
biodegradable 
and 
biodegradable 
particularly plastic 
Waste 
Management

PERIOD:2018-SEP 
2022
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: ITC 
s/w UDD
ROLES: Safe 
Management of 
non-
biodegradable, 
non-recyclable 
and leftover 
waste that can't 
be processed.

PERIOD:
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: 
AIILSG s/w 
AMRUT
ROLES: Capacity 
building 
framework 
including Local 
planning, design, 
procurement, 
implementation 
and management.

PERIOD:
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: 
RCUES s/w 
AMRUT 
ROLES: Capacity 
building 
framework 
including Local 
planning, design, 
procurement, 
implementation 
and management

PERIOD:
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: TERI 
s/w UDD
ROLES: 
Handholding 
support and 
strategic policy 
advice to cities,
Skill development,
Urban Climate 
Action, Green 
buildings

PERIOD:
FINANCIAL: Non 
Payable
SIGNATURE: 
JANAAGRAHA s/w 
UDD
ROLES: Provide 
technical and 
implementation 
support for 
improving 
governance 
systems in cities.



UDD KNOWLEDGE PARTNERS & INSTITUTIONS

JUSFI JUST PRAJA

PERIOD: YET TO BE SIGNED
FINANCIAL: Non Payable
SIGNATURE: JUSFI s/w UDD
ROLES: 
• Provide support in urban 

planning and urban planning 
and urban design initiatives 
and projects

• Provide tchnical assistance in 
preparing feasibility reports 
for identified projects, 

• Provide advisory support in 
formulating RFPs, 

• Designing training programs

PERIOD: YET TO BE SIGNED
FINANCIAL: Non Payable
SIGNATURE: JUST s/w UDD
ROLES: 
• Offer services for 

prefeasibility/feasibility/lands
caping studies, framework 
development, assessment 
and recommendation in 
specific areas

• Capacity Building, Training 
programs

• Evaluation/assessment

PERIOD: YET TO BE SIGNED
FINANCIAL: Non Payable
SIGNATURE: PRAJA s/w UDD
ROLES:
• Capacity building
• Training programs for 

municipal finance, property 
tax, financial sustenance and 
self sufficiency


